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Friday 6th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

RE: Possible Disruption in the Kentish Town Area. 

We received information from the police this afternoon stating that a large gathering of young people 

may occur for the purposes of disruption. We informed all parents as a precaution as you may be out 

in the local community after school. All local schools have been informed. The police have been very 

reassuring and are raising their presence in the local area. The Safer Neighbourhood Team has 

asked me to circulate the following information: 

 

Reporting incident of ASB is so important please don’t stop calling the police and emailing us here at 

Camden Community Safety HUB:     

Please report any anti-social behaviour or crime you witness, as this will assist the police and council 

gather evidence. Information will be treated as confidential and can be provided anonymously. 

 

· Call 999 to report a crime that is taking place or about to take place  

· The police number for non-emergencies is 101 (24 hours)  

· The Police Safer Neighbourhood Team can be contacted on 020 8721 2699 -SNTEK-

.KentishTown@met.pnn.police.uk 

· Crime Stoppers – anonymous crime reporting - 0800 555111 

· www.met.police.uk  

· The Responsive Security Patrol (formerly Housing Patrol) (including CCTV) – operates every 

day and can witness activity, intervene, or contact the police and report back to the Housing 

Officer on 020 7974 4444   

· Community Safety (including Community Presence Officers and Community Safety Officers) to 

report issues around antisocial behaviour on 020 7974 4444 or email 

communitysafety@camden.gov.uk  The HUB meets every day to discuss cases coming 

through so we dont miss anything in case. You will be given a reference number and contact. 

· To report rough sleeping and other street activity including begging or street drinking please 

call 0808 8000005 

· ASB Support offers practical and emotional support to those affected by Anti-Social Behaviour 

and can be contacted on 020 7506 3224 

                                                                                                                                                         

Yours sincerely, 

 
Grant Jacobson 

Deputy Headteacher 

                                                                           
 

Islip St London NW5 2TU 
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